


September 13, 2023

Supervisor Bob Brown called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  All board members were present with Gary Flock present via telephone. 
The minutes from the August meeting were read.  There was a motion by Nick Butzler and a second by Bob Brown to approve the minutes. The motion carried.  
The financial report was given. There was a motion by Nick and a second by Bob to approve the financial report and pay the bills for the month.  The motion carried. 
A motion was made by Nick and seconded by Bob to make another payment of $25,000.00 to Mathy Construction toward the amount owed on the Mainstream Rd project.  Motion carried unanimously.
The current assessor for the township will be retiring in the spring of 2024 and a new one will need to be chosen.  The board decided to table this item for now.
A site permit was presented for Drew and Kristina Johnson for an ag/accessory building.  A motion to approve the permit was made by Nick and seconded by Bob.  Motion carried.
Road updates:  A Mlsna driveway ended up too steep during the Ogden project.  This will have to be looked at and revamped.  Fall mowing is in progress and sand salt will be coming.  There was road damage on Manna from equipment leaving a field.  The board will look into this and see who should be billed for any repairs. .
The township will not look at any LRIP projects at this time.  There is a proposed ag sponsored program that the board will look at for Marjoram.
The next Board meeting is set for Wednesday Tuesday, October 11 10, 2023, at 7:00 PM.
There was a motion by Nick and a second by Bob to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 PM.  Motion carried.

Amy Brueggen
Town Clerk



